






 

September 22, 2018
Editor-in-Chief, Editorial Office,

Nuclear Medicine Reviews
Dear Mandam/Sir:

Enclosed pleased find our manuscript entitled “Myocardial ischemia in female patients with rheumatoid arthritis assessed with single photon emission tomography-myocardial perfusion imaging”, which my collaborators and I would like to be considered for publication in the section “original articles”. 
The manuscript, as submitted or its essence in another version, is not under consideration for publication elsewhere, and will not be published elsewhere while under consideration by Nuclear Medicine Reviews.
No portion of the text has been copied from other material in the literature.
The authors have no commercial associations or sources of support that might pose a conflict of interest. All authors have made substantial contributions to the study.
Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Andreas Fotopoulos, M.D.,PhD, 

Professor of Nuclear Medicine
Department of Nuclear Medicine

University Hospital of Ioannina,

Ioannina, Greece

Phone: 00-30-2651099377
Fax: 00-30-2651097011

Email:professor.fotopoulos@yahoo.com  
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